
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 572 

 

09 May 2016 

 

Ms  

Email: @gmail.com 

 

Dear Ms  

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Research into Cloud Adoption 

 

I refer to your FOI request as above.  Please see response below: 

 

 Do you have a procurement policy which supports the use of the GCloud IT 

procurement framework? 

Response: No 

 Has your organisation adopted a strategy or IT policy guidance for using 

cloud computing (cloud infrastructure), not software as a service? 

Response:  No 

 How many data centres do you have on council premises (secure processing 

centres which host shared systems)? 

Response: 4 (2 are for DR) 

 How many third party data centres do you use? 

Response: 0  

 Do you use cloud hosting for your data (public or private cloud)? 

Response: No 

 Expressed in percentage terms, approximately what proportion of your data is 

held on premise / in third party data centres / in the cloud? 

Response: 100% 

 

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 



 
 

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com 

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Head of Business  
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